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Lamorinda Sunrise Rotary donation to THT used for
new carpeting
Submitted by Tom Black

Dennis Markam, left, managing director of Town Hall
Theatre in Lafayette, recently accepted a $750 check
from Moraga resident John Speicher on behalf of
Lamorinda Sunrise Rotary. The donation was used to
install new backstage carpeting, supplied at cost by Larry
Blodgett, owner of Blodgett's Abbey Carpet and Flooring
in Lafayette. Prior donations from the Rotary club have
gone toward other facility upgrades. This latest comes at
a time when Town Hall Theatre has a capital campaign
under way. THT is celebrating its 75th year of operation;
the building itself is 25 years older.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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